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Hi Susanna,
 
Heritage NSW has reviewed the relevant Aboriginal cultural heritage information supplied
in support for the Aspect Industrial Estate, Modification 3 (SSD-10448), and make the
following comments.
 
I note that proposed modification will not result in any additional archaeological impacts
to those already approved under the site preparation works and excavation works (SSD-
10448). As such, the Mod 3 proposal will not result in any additional Aboriginal cultural
heritage impacts. I also note that the Aboriginal Cultural Heritage Assessment Report
(ACHAR) initially prepared for those early works, that was prepared in consultation with
registered Aboriginal parties, recommended a range of mitigation measures, that are
adequate with respected to any potential constraints that may be associated with the
proposed modification. Based on this assessment, I am satisfied that an updated ACHAR
is not required for MOD 3. Please contact me directly should you require any additional
information.
 
Kind Regards
Nicole Davis
 
 
Nicole Davis
Manager Assessments
Heritage NSW
Department of Planning and Environment
 
T 02 4927 3156    M 0409 394 343   E nicole.davis@environment.nsw.gov.au
Locked Bag 5020 Parramatta 2124
 

 
From: no-reply@majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au <no-
reply@majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au> 
Sent: Friday, 14 October 2022 5:53 PM
To: OEH HD Heritage Mailbox <HERITAGEMailbox@environment.nsw.gov.au>; Erin McWhirter
<Erin.McWhirter@environment.nsw.gov.au>; Andre Quinon
<andre.quinon@environment.nsw.gov.au>; Sirena Larsson
<sirena.larsson@environment.nsw.gov.au>
Cc: Susanna Cheng <susanna.cheng@dpie.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Major Projects – New Request for Advice - Aspect Industrial Estate Modification 3 (SSD-
10448-Mod-3) (Penrith)
 
The Department has sent you a request for advice in relation to the Aspect Industrial Estate Modification 3.The due date
for this request is 14/11/22.

Please sign in to your account to view the details of this request and to upload your advice. 

If you have any enquiries, please contact Susanna Cheng on 9274 6026 /at susanna.cheng@dpie.nsw.gov.au.
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To sign in to your account click here or visit the Major Projects Website.

Please do not reply to this email.

Kind regards

The Department of Planning and Environment

Subscribe to our newsletter
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This email is intended for the addressee(s) named and may contain confidential and/or privileged information.

If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender and then delete it immediately.
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